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     11th September 2022 
 
Re: Bank Holiday – Monday 19th September 
 
Dear Parent, 

Following the death of our sovereign, Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, a period of National Mourning has 
begun and will continue until the end of the State Funeral. Guidance for the public, businesses and 
institutions has been issued by the Cabinet Office.   
 
The official date of the State Funeral is Monday 19th September. This day has been designated as a bank 
holiday and therefore the Academy will be closed. Pupils should return to school on Tuesday 20th 
September.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
 
 

http://www.epat.education/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-demise-of-her-majesty-queen-elizabeth-ii-national-mourning-guidance

